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Watts Remy

From: Michael McLaughlin <mackie.mclaughlin@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 8:26 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 3058 SN 853

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
Please Vote No on HB 3058 and SN 853 without these Insecticides it would be Devastating To All Oregon FARMERS! So 
Please SUPPORT OREGON FARMERS AND VOTE NO. Thank You 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael McLaughlin 
13951 SW Peavine Rd 
McMinnville, OR 97128 
mackie.mclaughlin@gmail.com 
 


